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May 20, 2011 

 

Dear Chris, 

 

Thank you for the positive news concerning our renewal proposal for the NCERA-101 

committee.  Our group met earlier this month and discussed the proposal and how we would 

address the lone comment from the review team.  We are happy to submit an updated proposal 

with a more up-to-date literature section that shows the group’s continued cross-location 

cooperation and focus on issues related to or using controlled environment technologies.  We 

hope that the review committee finds these changes satisfactory and the proposal is accepted. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us again is you feel there is additional areas to improve in the 

renewal proposal.  And on behalf of the NCERA-101 membership, I want to thank you for your 

help in guiding us during the submission process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jonathan Frantz 

Past Chair, NCERA-101 

 

 


